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Holding Statement 
 
 

Fire Incident at Workers' Quarters, Jelalong Estate 
 
Glenealy Plantations Sdn Bhd confirms that a fire occurred on the morning of October 12, 
2024, at one of the workers' quarters blocks located at Jelalong Estate, Bintulu. The fire, which 
broke out at approximately 10:34 AM, completely destroyed a block consisting of five rooms. 
 
We are relieved to report that no injuries or casualties were sustained, as all occupants were 
safely evacuated. We commend the swift response of the Bintulu Fire and Rescue Department 
(Bomba), who acted promptly upon receiving the emergency call and worked diligently to 
control the situation. 
 
At this time, the cause of the fire remains under investigation, and we are cooperating fully 
with the relevant authorities to determine the exact circumstances surrounding this 
unfortunate incident. 
 
The safety and well-being of our workers remain our top priority. We are taking immediate 
measures to provide temporary accommodation for the affected individuals and are extending 
full support during this challenging time. 
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